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Holiday Break 

Dear Parents, 

In view of the festive season, we wish to inform 

you that our centre will be closed from 24th December 

2018 (Monday) till 1st January 2019 (Tuesday). 

Classes will resume on 2nd January 2019 (Wednesday). 

Even though our centre is closed, we are more 

than happy to assist you with your queries. Should you 

wish to enroll now or to find out more, please give us a 

call @ 6463 7808 or whatsapp us at 9061 5438.   

The Schooling Society wishes you and your 

family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  


